
 

  

Reference No.: OVCA-20-21-003 
 
To:  All Concerned 
 
  Through: All Deans, Vice Deans, Program Directors, and Chairs 
 
 
 
 
From:  Juanito O. Cabanias, LPT, PhD 
  Vice Chancellor 
 
Subject:  No Classes on August 31, 2020 
 
Greetings in St. La Salle! 
 
Please be informed that there shall be no classes on August 31, 2020, Monday, in celebration of the National 
Heroes’ Day. “This marks the anniversary of the Cry of Pugad Lawin, the beginning of the Philippine Revolution by 
the Katipunan and its Supremo Andres Bonifacio in 1896.” Moreover, this pays tribute to all other known and 
unknown men and women who have sacrificed their lives for the freedom of our beloved country. 
 
“He who does not know how to look back at where he came from will never get to his destination. The youth is the 

hope of our future”-Dr. Jose P. Rizal 
 

 
Thank you very much. 
 


